
Family Movie Night
Friday, May 7th at 7:30pm

Bearden Middle School
(parking lot off Middlebrook Pike)

Food Trucks available for meal purchase.

Movie starts at sundown.

Presented
By

The Bearden Middle School Foundation

PRESENTS

The BMS Foundation has debated long hours on how to safely hold our 2021 annual event.  

Traditionally this has been a parents and staff only event held at The Standard, downtown.  The evening 
has always been a joyous celebration of accomplishments surrounded by dinner, drinks and dancing.  
Once again, we find ourselves hesitant to host an indoor party. However, we have much to celebrate, 
therefore we do not want to cancel again this year. 

For 2021 The BMS Foundation would like to hold a school-wide community movie event.  To celebrate 
we would like to invite all parents, staff, teachers, and students to the first BMS Foundation Movie night!

Join us Friday, May 7th at 7:30 p.m. in the Bearden Middle School parking lot off Middlebrook Pike. 
Movie starts at sundown! (rain / weather alternative date is Sunday, May 9th)

We will have complimentary popcorn and water as well as food (food trucks) and soda for purchase. 
Students and families will have a vote as to which movie we watch. Please stay tuned for additional 
details and ticket information.

Stay Safe! and Save the Date!

Bill Myers, Development Chair BMS Foundation
Jonathan Wimmer, President BMS Foundation
And the BMS Foundation Board


